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 From whom the whole body, being fitted and held 
together by what every joint supplies, according to the 
proper working of each individual part, causes the 
growth of the body for the building up of itself in love.  
Ephesians 4:16  

   If you believe that Jesus died and rose again and will 
return one day for His church, then you are part of the 
Body of Christ. You have a place and a purpose. FCM 
and YWAM are two arms of the same body. We only 
have to be concerned for our part and being faithful in 
service. We don’t have to carry the burden of the entire 
world. All the ministries and missionaries we support are 
part of that same body. Part of our responsibility is to 
support the other members of the body in our local area 
and that is why we assist ministries like KJNP, Mountain 
Movers,  and Golden Heart Church. Recently we gave 
toward a young Native man from this area named Jared 
Henry, who did a DTS (Discipleship Training School) 
with YWAM in Mexico. He just returned from his 

outreach and 
shared his 
testimony with us 
at the YWAM 
Fairbanks base. 
One our our goals 
is to make sure 
local, Native 
youth, are trained 
to share the 
gospel, not just for 
Alaska, but sent 
out to the world! 
   We had a series 
of meetings from 
February 17-19th 
with guest speaker 
Shelley Lowery 
who encouraged 

us to use the gifts God has given us, and to be ready for 
the moving of the Spirit and fostering revival. 

Above is Shelley praying with the chief of the village of 
Minto, with Pastor Marvin and Sallie, along with other 
intercessors. Godly political leaders are always under 
attack as well as pastors. Please uphold your local leaders 
in prayer. They are doing their part and facing much evil 
on our 
behalf.  
This is 
something 
that 
should be 
a daily 
discipline. 
 Be in 
prayer for 
the plans 
we are 
already making for the busy summer ministry time. We 
have so many who want to come help, but we can only 
host ministries that have a true heart for interior Alaska.   
   We have had so much snow this past week, that we had 
to have the snow plow come twice to clear our driveways.  
Our winter won’t really be over till May and we look 
forward to ministry this summer. Until then, we will keep 
serving and believing for Jesus to be glorified in our work 
here. Thank your for your continued support and prayer. 

  

Prayer Requests: 

• Plans for Summer 
Outreach 

• Training Local Leaders 
• Local Churches

Phone: 325-201-1866
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